
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 6 Homework 

 

The current homework expectations for a child in Year 6 are as follows: 
 

 Weekly spellings – handed out on a Friday and tested on a Friday. 

 Reading – at least three times per week please. 

 English – handed out Monday to be completed and given in on Wednesday. 

 Maths – handed out Wednesday to be completed and given in on Friday. 

 

Your child is welcome to attend homework club after school, where they will be supported in practising 

their reading, spelling and maths skills.  Homework club for Year 6 is 3.00 – 3.30pm on a Tuesday and 

Wednesday. 

 

We have invested in Spelling Shed, Maths Shed and Times Table Rockstars which are interactive 

computer resources that children can access at home and school.  Login details are below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Spelling Shed/Maths Shed Times Table Rockstars 

Username: Username: 

Password: Password: 

          

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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